
PROTECT OUR DANCE FLOORS BY
FOLLOWING THE SOFT SOLE RULES

Line dancers appreciate good wooden floors to dance on.
However, these floors damage easily and we need to protect

them or risk losing access to these venues.
Most venues now required instructors to enforce the 

“Soft Shoe Policy” as a condition of hire!
Cairns High School brand new Bou-wa - Centennial Hall require us

to strictly enforce this policy.


